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Update is a monthly letter sent to the friends and supporters of Mt. Salem Revival Grounds 

September/October, 2017 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
The season has changed from summer to fall and the autumn leaves are showing their beautiful color here in West Virginia.  Har-
vest time is everywhere, and I rejoice at all that God is doing to show His handiwork day by day.  I would like to share a blessing 
that we received last month at Mt. Salem Revival Grounds.  Mr. Art Yost, of Amesville, OH, and six men, all with skilled labor, 
came to work on the Bob Stipe Lodge building.  These men were: Harold Ames of Vincent, OH; Scott Stanley of Barlow, OH; Geof-
frey Hammond of McConnelsville, OH; Stan Gage and Kyler Gage both from Cutler, OH. They put up new exterior siding, laid floor-
ing in 2 upstairs apartments, completed some soffit work, along with many other small projects.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SNOW CAMP FEBRUARY 1 - 3, 2018 - This event will be held entirely at Canaan Valley Resort and Conference 
Center in Davis, WV.  Canaan Valley Resort specializes in outdoor recreation, has 47 slopes, a 1,200-foot tubing park, and ice 

skating.  Must pre-register $60.00 to Mt. Salem Revival Grounds by November 27, 2017, to secure your room at this 4 star 
resort.  Your balance upon arrival will be $100.00 per person.  Your price includes skiing, snowboarding, or tubing, lift ticket, 
rental, a 2-night stay at the Resort, and a lunch and supper voucher.  Ice skating is also available.  Youth groups, married couples, 
and families are welcome!  Total cost  is $160.00 per person. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In closing, someone once said, “Where there is an open mind, there will always be a frontier.”  Mt. Salem Revival Grounds has 
been my frontier for 42 years.  I thank each of you for your faithful support through the years. 
 
Because He lives, 
 
 
 
 
Randy  E. Taylor 
Evangelist/President 



Thursday: Registration begins at 3:00 p.m. at the Canaan Valley 
Resort and Conference Center.    At 7:00 p.m.,  we will meet at the 
Conference Center for fun and games and hear preaching by Evan-
gelist Tim Davenport.  
 

Friday morning: Everyone will gear up and head to the slopes of the 
Canaan Valley Ski Resort.  Friday evening we will meet back at the 
Conference Center to hear preaching by Pastor Randy Taylor, Jr.  
 

Saturday morning:  Two restaurants are available at the resort if you 
wish to buy breakfast before packing up and heading back home.  

February 1 - 3, 2018 
Come join us for an exciting winter adventure held entirely at CANAAN VALLEY RESORT AND CONFERENCE 
CENTER in Davis, WV, in the scenic Canaan Valley, the highest mountain valley east of the Rockies.   

Must pre-register $60.00 to Mt. Salem Revival Grounds, P.O. Box 186, West Union, WV, 26456, by 
November 27, 2017, to secure your room at this 4 star resort.  Your balance upon arrival will be $100.00 
per person.  Price includes:  Skiing, Boarding, OR Tubing, your lift ticket, rental, a 2 night stay at this 4 star resort, 

and a lunch and supper meal voucher.  Ice Skating is also available. 
 

 Tubing covers 2 sessions. 
 Or, you can Tube 1 session and Ice Skate 1 session. 
 If you are Skiing or Boarding and wish to Tube, it is an additional $12.00 a session.   
 If you are Skiing or Boarding and wish to Ice Skate, it is an additional $8.00 a      
      session. 
 

OPTIONAL:  Group lessons are an additional cost of $14.00. 
          Helmet  rental  are  an  additional cost of $5.00. 

Snow Camp Cost: 

$160.00 

For more information, call 304-873-2315 

Hosted by:   
Dr. Randy Taylor 
Guest Speakers: 

 Pastor Randy Taylor, Jr.   
Evangelist Tim Davenport 


